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COMMUNICATION
To expedite application processing and provide timely information, the
School of Graduate Studies will communicate with applicants primarily
by email, unless email correspondence is not possible. Notification of
admissions decisions will be by official letter from the School of Graduate
Studies.

Applicants are encouraged to provide a web-based email address that will
remain valid regardless of changes made in the internet provider services.
Email addresses that are provided by applicants will be used only for the
purpose of carrying out admissions business.

Important: Email accounts need to have adequate memory; and message
filters need to be set appropriately to be sure that messages are not
filtered from your mailbox before you can view them. Applicants should
check email messages frequently.


